
 

 

 

September 25, 2023 

To Whom This May Concern: 

The Arizona 4-H Youth Foundation is the umbrella or central organization for Arizona 4-H clubs, 4-H 
councils, and 4-H groups (aka entities) who have properly obtained their own EIN (for identification 
purposes) and properly chartered with the State 4-H office, are in good standing and are conducting the 
business of 4-H under this umbrella.  We are a 501 c-3 non-profit organization. 

Our Umbrella EIN of 23-7083384 was established in 1970 for the purpose of raising funds exclusively for 
Arizona 4-H programs, projects, events, groups, and volunteers.  This ability is extended to all our 4-H 
entities for whom we properly report and file a tax return on their behalf each year.   

The IRS Determination Letter is attached and several of our most recent Form 990 are available on our 
website:  https://extension.arizona.edu/4hfoundation   (under Financial Reports). 

The 4-H entity,  (NAME), is a 4-H club, council, or group with the EIN (put your EIN here) that is in good 
standing with the Arizona 4-H Youth Foundation and the University of Arizona Cooperative Extension’s 
State 4-H program office. 

This letter serves as verification that before mentioned group is conducting 4-H business under our 
umbrella, as a 501 c-3 organization, and therefore is required to utilize our EIN in requesting charitable 
support (i.e., writing of grants and requests for donations) coming under the non-profit and tax-exempt 
status the Arizona 4-H Youth Foundation affords. 

We recommend that every entity consult their tax advisor as to the amount of exemption for your 
donation. Many thanks for your help in igniting the spark of the next generation of inventors, 
entrepreneurs and community leaders through our 4-H clubs, councils and groups. 

With appreciation, 

 

Sandra Germann, Director 
Arizona 4-H Youth Foundation 
1140 E. South Campus Dr., PO Box 210036, Tucson, AZ 85721 
slgermann@arizona.edu 
406-581-9738 
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